From: "inquiries” <ingquiries @un.org=

Sent: Monday, March 01, 2010 1:11 PM

To: "demetrio chiodi” <demetriochicdi @libero.it>
Subject: Thank you for your inguiry.

Greetings from the Public Inquiries Team.

Thank you for your message which has been received at United Nations
Headquarters in New York. We invite you to visit our website where you
will

find infermation about the woark of the Organization. The following address
will

take you to a webpage with answers to frequently asked gquestions,
factsheets

and other public information material:

http:/fwww.un.org/geninfofag/
The following webpages, which provide an overview of global issues on the

UN
agenda and an index to topics on the UN website, may also be of use to you:

http:/fwww.un.org/issues/

http:/fwww un.org/site_index/

If yeur query is not answered by the information provided at these sites ar
if
you need additional informaltion, kindly send us a message al:

http:/fwww. un.org/geninfofag/piucontact] .asp

Thank you for taking the time to contact us.

Best regards,

Public Inguiries Team

United Nations

Department of Public Information
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